
Ref.No.Plexh/Cir/607                                                                                                     14.04.2021 
  
  
To, 
All Members/ 
All COA Members 
  
  
Dear Sir(s), 
  
  
Subject : Late cut for MEIS applications for exports made in the Financial Year 2019-20 
  
  
We wish to inform you that the O/o Directorate General of Foreign Trade, New Delhi has issued 
Public Notice No. 53/2015-2020-DGFT dated 9th April 2021 regarding Late cut for MEIS 
applications for exports made in the Financial Year 2019-20.  
  
As an effect of this Public Notice, a relaxation in the late cut provisions have been provided for 
Shipping bill (s) of the period 01.04.2019 to 31.03.2020, so that if such shipping bills are 
submitted on or before 30.09.2021, for an MEIS claim, no late cut would be applicable. 
  
  
Members are requested to take note of this positive development and do the needful accordingly. 
  
The said DGFT PN  is also available for reference on below link-                           
  
https://content.dgft.gov.in/Website/dgftprod/c3fc5456-d2e4-4a9e-8fbb-
86ed294063fb/Public%20Notice%20No%2053%20dt%209%204%2021%20-English.pdf 
  
  
  
  
Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
  
Plexconcil 
 


